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NOTICE (18.2.2022) 

The Department of History is going to 

publish its news bulletin, in which 

achievements of students will be published 

besides other relevant issues. All the 

current and former students of the 

Department, who have cleared any state and 

centre competition examinations are 

advised to submit their details and 

documentary proof along with their recent 

photograph to the Department either via 

Email (history@pu.ac.in) or in person before 

March 10, 2022. 
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